



	<p>cut back as they are hanging over the road but are not due to be cut back until next year.</p> <p>DT also explained that when the Street Lighting was put in, storm water drains were damaged and were never replaced. This was reported and looked at, but the repair of tar being poured into the drain has actually blocked it further, and asked if this could be looked at again, as the water floods over the path and under the houses. The BCC had reported this in the past, but EH will pick this up.</p> <p>HD stated that the partnership with SAC has been useful in the development of the playpark, allowing the VAT to be claimed back.</p>	EH
6	Minutes of Meeting held on 10 April and AGM held on 8 May are pending approval until next meeting.	
7	<p>Matters arising from the minutes:</p> <p><i>Item 9(6):</i> Survey has been completed, now awaiting results.</p> <p><i>Item 8b:</i> HD and MC attended meeting along with representatives from other villages re the Tralorg follow-up regarding how the £100,000 benefit fund would be spent. The general feeling of the meeting was that the fund was to be split re: population and therefore Girvan would receive the majority which would be approx.. 70% and that this would be put towards the leisure complex.</p> <p><i>Item 9:</i> Drainage issue – as discussed previously, EH will pick this up.</p> <p><i>Item 11a:</i> Willow Wind meeting attended by HD and MC. This was an information gathering exercise, needing support and asking for Barr’s experience.</p>	
8	Regular Reports:	
	<p>Treasurers Report: £9,???</p> <p>HD passed on top-up cheque from Carrick Futures. HD to apply for SAC Community Council Administration grant.</p>	HD
	<p>HHCBF Report: WD stated that school is being awarded John Muir funding of £5,000 for 3 years. He also requested that anyone wishing to ask questions of bring up any points to HHCBF to contact AT or WD who will then take any issues to the HHCBF meetings to be discussed and not to send e-mails.</p> <p>AT reported that the cheque for the Playpark had been signed.</p>	
	Carrick Futures Report: meeting next month.	AF
	<p>BPDC Report:</p> <p>Work on playpark is due to commence on the first week of August.</p> <p>It has been reported by residents in the Clachan that the drainage that was dug by the Forestry for the playpark has made a difference to the amount of water.</p> <p>The application for the MUGA is ongoing – Sports Scotland and Awards for All.</p> <p>The next step in the purchase of Dinmurchie is to have a postal ballot of all residents on the electoral roll. The results need to have 50% in favour to continue with the purchase. This was discussed further.</p>	
	<p>CCCF Report: BD and ACK were in attendance. ACK reported that discussion had taken place re: The South Ayrshire Health and Social Care Partnership – he informed the committee that a meeting was to be held at Carrick Buildings on Monday 23 June from 7.00 to 9.00pm and that he thought it was important for Barr Community to attend.</p> <p>WD reported that funding was provided to Maybole Carrick Centre and Bowling Club and Stepping Stones for Families.</p> <p>A discussion regarding Tourist Activities and Visit Scotland not including anywhere south of Girvan.</p>	HD
9	Correspondence:	
9a	Letter re Police Scotland closure and moving of Girvan Police Desk to the Ambulance Station where they could share a public counter. ACK has opposed this, as well as Dailly and Girvan communities. BCC view to be obtained at next meeting and further action	

	taken as required.	
9b	Queen's Baton Relay passing through Girvan between 9.00 and 9.37am on 20 June.	
9c	Social Housing Planning Application- ACk reported that the BAL1 development was thrown out.	
10	Funding Applications: Barr Primary School and Nursery Class Parent Council for School Annual Outing to Farm Park, Ayr. - £500. Agreed.	
	Barr Community Stores Steering Group for Tearoom improvements - £500. Agreed	
11	Open Forum: Mrs Donaldson asked if planning regulations apply to painting houses or other things in different colours? ACk stated that this should not apply to items that were not fixed.	
12	AOCB	
	HD enquired about benches outside hall – whether these could be purchased through a similar scheme as “Seats with Views” – this was discussed, and it was agreed that BCA would have to look into applying for funding.	
	A request for a set to be put at the Milton Bridge has been received. BCC will look into this.	HD
	The cemetery wall is bulging into Gladneuk and is becoming increasingly dangerous – ACk will look into this.	ACk
13	There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.30pm. The next meeting will be held on 10 July 2014.	